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Based Martens Johnson Insurance 
Agency, Inc. 
January 23, 2020 

 

RICHMOND, Va., Jan. 22, 2020 — The Hilb Group, LLC (“THG”) announced 

today the acquisition of Maryland-based Martens Johnson Insurance Agency, 

Inc. (“MJIA”). The transaction became effective January 1, 2020. 

MJIA is a full-service insurance agency focused on the unique needs of the 

commercial transportation industry in the Maryland and Washington 

DC metro areas. MJIA’s associates will continue to operate out of their current 

office under the management of Agency Leader, Bryan Johnson. 

“After establishing a strong track record and solid customer relationships in 

our area, we gain new opportunity to add more customer solutions and 

resources as part of THG,” said Johnson. “We are enthusiastic about the 

potential to grow in the THG organization.” 

“We look forward to partnering with the MJIA team,” said Ricky Spiro, THG 

CEO. “Their expertise and focus in the transportation industry will complement 

and strengthen THG’s existing transportation practice.” 
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